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WW Color Run WW Play 60

Westwood students and
staff participated in Play
60. Fun was had by all.

Westwood students,
staff, and families
gathered for the annual
color run. Such a fun
event for all!

Stepping up for Students

The De Pere Area Chamber
launched a campaign called
Stepping up for Students. Forever
Green Landscapes (WDP parent)
decided to donate $500 towards
gift cards for students to purchase
new shoes. The Chamber
Foundation challenged others to step up as well.
Thanks to Forever Green Landscapes, Cellcom,
TDS, and the Chamber, they raised $1700. Gift
cards were given to West De Pere, De Pere, and
John Dewey Academy by David Vander
Bloomen, CEO, De Pere Area Chamber.

HS Dance Team
The High School Dance Team held their annual
dance experience. Fun was had by all!
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MS/HS Choir

6 MS 8th graders and 8 HS
students participated in a
Tenor-Bass singing festival at
UW-Milwaukee. Over 1200
singers from all over the state
were in attendance.

IS Read-a-Thon

The Intermediate School
students took part in the
Glow Crazy for Reading
Read-a-Thon. It was
amazing to see readers all
over the building and even
outside!

HC Food Drive
Hemlock Creek held a food drive, and they
exceeded their goal with coIIectmg over 1,500
food items that will be used s =
to help HC students and
families.

HC Fun Run/Walk
Hemlock Creek had their
annual fun run/walk
event. It was a huge
success!

Upcoming Events
e Nov. 7 -6:30PM- Soup for the Soul at the

- High School
HS Band/Choir Trip e Dec. 5-7 - Intermediate School Musical,

In June of 2025 the High School band The Grunch in the High School Auditorium
and choir will be traveling to New York

City to experience various music
based activities and also perform.




